
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110121 

         REMOVE NORTHBOUND ONE WAY ON 

         NORTH 18
th

 STREET FROM WEST WISCONSIN 

         AVENUE TO WEST STATE STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of Marquette University, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the 

above-captioned traffic control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public safety Committee meeting so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
th

ALD. DIST. - FILE #110121 

         INSTALL MIDBLOCK CROSING ON  

         NORTH 16
TH

 STREET AT A POINT 205 FEET 

         SOUTH OF WEST WELLS STREET 

          

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of Marquette University to install a mid-block 

pedestrian crossing on North 16
th

 Street between West Wisconsin Avenue and West Wells 

Street to improve pedestrian safety between the Marquette University parking garage and 

the pedestrian walkway to the Marquette Alumni Memorial Union. Due to high pedestrian 

volumes crossing North 16
th

 Street and in an effort to increase pedestrian safety we 

recommend the installation of the above traffic control device. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110121 

         INSTALL NO RIGHT TURN RESTRICTION FOR THE 

         SECOND DRIVEWAY ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         WEST CHAPMAN PLACE WEST OF WEST APPLETON 

         AVENUE FOR SOUTHBOUND VEHICLES        

 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In an effort to stop motorists from entering the local neighborhood after exiting the Scrub-a-

Dub car wash, we recommend the installation of the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski  

Alderman, 13
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   13
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110121 

         INSTALL YIELD SIGNS ON WEST HOLT AVENUE 

         AT SOUTH 19
TH

 STREET  

   

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data 

received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents that 

warrant the installation of the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the yield control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2011 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   5
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110121 

         INSTALL YIELD SIGNS ON NORTH 83
RD

 STREET 

         AT WEST FIEBRANTZ AVENUE 

   

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data 

received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents that 

warrant the installation of the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the yield control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 


